
NETHERHALL 
LEARNING CAMPUS 

HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Principal: Mr. M Kent 
Netherhall Avenue  

Huddersfield 
 HD5 9PG 

Tel: (01484) 382140 
Email: info@nlconline.org.uk 

 

 “Success For All”   
  

   
 

 
 
November 2021 
 
Year 10 Christmas Rewards Trip 2021 – Bowling 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We have decided to reward the students for their resilience, hard work and effort this term by 
providing a rewards trip during the last week of term on Tuesday 14th December 2021.  
 
Each and every student in school currently has a place provisionally booked for this trip which 
will involve a game of bowling at UK Superbowl with a meal included.  
 
The trip is free of charge to parents as school is covering all costs for the bowling and the meal 
provided. There will also be opportunities to purchase additional food and drinks items plus 
play on the arcade games, however students will need to bring their own money for this.  
 
Criteria for the Christmas Rewards Trip 
 
In order to qualify for a place on the trip, over the next 5 weeks and last week of the term, 
students must meet the criteria below: - 
 
Attitude 
 
Your child has 10 ATL grades across their different subjects. 
To be eligible, students must achieve a minimum of 8 green or better ‘ATL’ grades in their end 
of term report.  
 
Reports will be sent via the SIMS parent app during the last week of term. If you require a 
registration code for the SIMS parent app please contact the school office. 
 
On Monday 13th December all students who have met the criteria will be informed out via email 
which will cover departure time, school return time and up to date guidance on Covid-19 
restrictions. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Kent 
Principal 


